
NOTICE 

 

To the Creditors of TCI Bank Limited (In Liquidation) (“the Company”)  

Our request as the Company’s Joint Official Liquidators to pay a first 

interim dividend distribution of twenty cents ($0.20) on the dollar 

($1.00) was approved on June 13, 2012.  We are currently in the process 

of making these distributions by contacting customers in alphabetical 

order.  

For creditors who reside on Islands other than Providenciales and who 

cannot make private arrangements to have their distributions collected in 

Providenciales, we will shortly be visiting the other Islands namely 

Grand Turk, South Caicos and Middle and North Caicos for the purpose 

of making the dividend distributions.  The dates and times of these visits 

will be announced.  For those persons who reside outside of the Turks 

and Caicos Islands, separate arrangements will be made.   

If your address has changed since the date of filing your claim, please 

contact us at telephone number 649-941-7500 or via email address 

info@tcibpliquidation.com.    

 

Messrs. Anthony S. Kikivarakis and Mark E. Munnings 

Joint Liquidators for  

TCI Bank Limited (In Liquidation) 
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